
 
 
 

 
Dear Board Members, 
 
CSAS would like to name two of our facilities for teachers who have dedicated many 
years to our community and have produced incredible results along the way.  We 
would like to name our basketball court after our long time coach, Mark Dragoo and 
our orchestra room after our teacher/conductor, Gary Wilkes.  I have shared some 
of the many wonderful things with Chairman Wingate and Mrs. Robinson about 
these two honorees.  I hope you will consider making the naming of these facilities 
official so that they may enjoy them in their final year at CSAS. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Committee 
 

Jim Boles, Principal 
Tiffanie Robinson, Board Member 
Dr. Julia Gaines, Assistant Principal 
Carmen Veller, Assistant Principal 
Zach Wyatt, Parent 
Amy Freeman, Faculty 
Jeff Covington, Community Member 
Karen Long, Parent 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


















